
 

 

 

Upcoming 

Events 

December 5   

Unity Day 2hr Early 

dismissal @12:25 

December 13 

Cookies with Santa 

6:00 -7:30 pm 

December 25-Jan 1 

Schools Closed 

Christmas/Winter Break 

Central Offices closed  

January 15  

School and Central 

Offices Closed – MLK 

January 17 & 18  

2hr Early Dismissal; End 

of 2nd Marking Period 

January 19  

School Closed for all 

students, Semester 

Break 

January 26 

Mo Gaba Day 

February 6 

Unity Day 2hr Early 

dismissal @12:25 

February 19  

School & Central 

Offices Closed, 

Presidents Day 

March 19 

Unity Day 2hr Early 

dismissal @ 12:25 

March 25-29 

Schools & Central 

Offices Closed; 

Easter/Spring Break 

 
 

 

Southgate  Elementary  IB  PYP  World   School 
 
   

 

 

News at a Glance   

                     @SouthgateTigers  
        
                                                                   
 

  

Dear Parents, 
 
We have had an awesome first marking period and it is hard to believe that we are 
almost half of the way through marking period 2. I want to thank all the parents that 
met with teachers at our November conferences. Although we met with families in 
November, we continually meet with families throughout the year, so please do not 
hesitate to reach out to us. Our staff emails can be found 
at https://www.aacps.org/Page/5085.  
 

December to Remember 
To make this a “December to Remember”, Southgate will be holding our Third 
Annual "December to Remember" Spirit Week & Attendance Challenge. The class 
with the highest attendance rate from each grade will be invited to participate in an 
extra celebration on December 22nd, the last day before Winter Break. This 
challenge will also lead up to a Spirit Week from December 18th to December 22nd. 
Information about this event and other important dates can also be found on our 
Family Resource Page. https://sites.google.com/aacps.org/sge-family-resource-
page/home  
 
Boosterthon is Coming in January 

During the month of January, Southgate will engage in in a fundraising campaign 
called Boosterthon. This year’s program has a theme of character education 
focused on developing world changers. Our fundraising goals for this program are to 
support our recess program with new equipment and games, as well as to support 
our PBIS program with student incentives. 
 
We wish you and your family a happy and healthy holiday season as well as a happy 
new year. School is closed from December 25th – 29th and will reopen on January 2, 
2024. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Hours: 8:00-2:25                                           Mr. Greubel, Principal 

Office Hours: 7:15-3:15                                            Ms. Tuscano, Assistant Principal 

 

 

2023 

 Joke of the 

Month    
 

What does a 

gingerbread 
man put on his 

bed? 

 

 
*As the weather has turned cold, please remember teachers are on duty 

beginning at 7:40 in the morning.  For students’ safety, please do not drop off your 

child at the school prior to that time because there is no one to supervise them. 

 

*Please make sure that students are dressed appropriately for the weather.  When 

possible, students will continue to go outside for recess and will need the 

appropriate clothing.   

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aacps.org%2FPage%2F5085&data=05%7C01%7CHARGUBRIGHT%40AACPS.org%7Cb8bb236c865c4bf831b308dbf2a36f05%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638370555989334654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CL7zmvTm%2Bvk3NFYJHkBNwzW0YCLFbhsQZFEUdO6rucY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsites.google.com%2Faacps.org%2Fsge-family-resource-page%2Fhome&data=05%7C01%7CHARGUBRIGHT%40AACPS.org%7Cb8bb236c865c4bf831b308dbf2a36f05%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638370555989334654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lKD8znRB5DZPtGLiM4Sb%2F%2Fo5ZHYpyXi4hnSFlr5VYzM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsites.google.com%2Faacps.org%2Fsge-family-resource-page%2Fhome&data=05%7C01%7CHARGUBRIGHT%40AACPS.org%7Cb8bb236c865c4bf831b308dbf2a36f05%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638370555989334654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lKD8znRB5DZPtGLiM4Sb%2F%2Fo5ZHYpyXi4hnSFlr5VYzM%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

  

 

 

mailto:hargubright@aacps.org


 

 

 

 

Remember to label your child’s belongings (coats, lunchboxes, sweatshirts, water 

bottles) and check Lost and Found (located across from the cafeteria) for missing 

items. Unclaimed items will be on display on the stage during lunch and then 

donated, if not claimed, by December 15, 2023. 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Answer to joke of the 

month 

 
 

A Cookie Sheet  

Thank you to everyone who supported our Joe 
Corbi’s Fundraiser! 

 

Happy Holidays  

 

Ms. Sever, Mrs. McLaren and Mrs. Argubright 



 

 

 

 
EEE Updates 

 

Thank you for all of the donations you have been sending in for our new program. 

At this time, we have an abundance of cardboard tubes and small plastic 

containers. The items we could still use include: produce netting, plastic bottle 

tops, paper bowls, cotton balls, popsicle sticks, yarn, construction paper, gallon 

baggies, rubber bands of all sizes, and glue guns.  
 

If anyone has a connection to a local pizza shop, an upcoming unit could use 50 new 

(unused) pizza boxes.  There is also a unit on the horizon that asks for new 

(unused) chopsticks. Perhaps you have a connection or a collection you could 

donate to EEE.  
 

We greatly appreciate your support as we get this new program up and running for 

your children. If you ever have a question about EEE, we are only an email away. 
 

 

Here is the QR code to our EEE wish list for 

other fun things we could use in our classes. 
 

Mrs. Waters & Mrs. Miller 

mwaters@aacps.org 

ddmiller@aacps.org 

 

mailto:mwaters@aacps.org
mailto:ddmiller@aacps.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

SIGN UP TO RECEIVE EMAIL/TEXT ALERTS OF BUS ROUTE IMPACTS  

As part of our ongoing effort to keep families and the community updated on impacts to 
bus route operations, Anne Arundel County Public Schools offers email and text 
message notifications of disruptions to student bus service. 
 
The system provides email and text message notifications in either English or Spanish 
to those who register. Users are asked to provide the bus number and school for which 
they wish to receive the notification.  
 
Users can sign up to receive multiple notifications and will be asked to confirm 
registrations through the email address or phone number they utilize. One registration 
will need to be done for each bus/school combination.  
 
Messages will be sent at 7:30 p.m. the night before a school day to alert users of delays 
and cancellations for the following school day. Messages will also be sent beginning at 
6 a.m. on each school day and periodically through 8:45 a.m. as updates are entered 
from bus contractors. 
 
If you have questions about specific buses not involving the notification system, please 
call the Transportation Office at 410-923-7890 or email transportation@aacps.org. 
 
 
 

http://www.aacps.org/busnotifications 

 

 

mailto:transportation@aacps.org
http://www.aacps.org/busnotifications


 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 


